
250th Celebration Meeting
November 10, 2015

Members Attending: Pat Cook, David Little, Betty Wasson, Bruno Siniscalchi,
Jim Hidden, Melanie Streeter, Casslyn Cook, Sarah Baker, Pat Perkins,
Denise Boewe

Absent: Parker Roberts,

Meeting called to order at 6:05 pm

News/Announcements:

Melanie and Betty attended the Altrusa meeting November 9th to share
information regarding the 250th celebration. The group will contact us
sometime in January with their plans.

Casslyn is working on list of businesses that she will contact regarding ad
space in commemorative book.

Review/Accept minutes:

Motion made by Jim to accept meeting minutes from October 27, 2015,
seconded by Bruno. All in favor

Motion made by Bruno to accept meeting minutes from November 3, 2015,
seconded by Jim as amended. All in favor.

The 250th will handle our own mail as resolved at the November 5, 2015
Selectmen’s meeting.

Craft Fair:

Set up will be Saturday November 28, 2015, Melanie will check with Parker
to see what time he can unlock the Town House. Craft Fair posters were
handed out for committee members to place around Town. Ad space
samples from the Conway Daily Sun were shared. Craft Fair ad will run two
days at $30.00 per day. Melanie will pick up the candy canes for Santa to
give the kids



Sub-committee reports:

Discussion took place regarding purchasing additional Ornaments. Bruno
made motion to purchase 50 additional ornaments, Melanie seconded. All in
favor.

Meeting adjourned 6:55 pm

Next meeting November, 2015


